Wardens' Meetings are held on the last Wednesday of each month. Please contact Pat, Pam or Edgar.

Birthdays and Celebrations this month:

Birthdays:

- May 6th—Rita Taylor
- May 8th—Brenda Asselstine
- May 12th-Bill Brant
- May 16th—Cathie Vick

Anniversaries

- May 21st-Bob & Pam Detlor
- May 24th-Will and Caroline Brant

Evensong—May 29, 2016 at Christ Church at 5:00pm



THE ANGLICAN PARISH OF TYENDINAGA

To be a Spirit-filled and life-giving place where strangers become friends and friends become disciples.

SUNDAY CELEBRATION

Sunday 15 May 2016 Pentecost Sunday

SUNDAY CELEBRATIONS

9:30 a.m. All Saints Church, 1295 Ridge Road

INTERIM PARISH PRIEST

The Rev. Hal Graham admin@parishoftyendinaga.org

QUEEN ANNE PARISH CENTRE

1295 Ridge Rd Tyendinaga Mohawk Territory 962-2787 admin@parishoftyendinaga.org

Website: http://www.parishoftyendinaga.org Facebook: www.facebook.com/tyendinagaanglican

Mission Statement

Our mission, for the glory of God in Jesus Christ and through the power of the Holy Spirit, is to:

- Celebrate all that God has done for us through worship and witness with others.
- Respond to our call to be disciples of Christ by sharing our faith, rooted in the Word of God, with others and encouraging others to become followers of Christ through word and action.
- Practice good stewardship of our human, financial and environmental resources, working to ensure that all of God's Creation is viable for future generations.
- Grow ourselves and others by reaching out to our communities, following Jesus' example of generous caring, giving, and welcoming.

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Food Bank Donations—We gather non-perishable food items on the first Sunday of each month and donate them to the Food Resource Centre. The FRC is experiencing a significant increase in the number of families it serves so this is a material way we can help our neighbours. The Food Bank Sunday is Sun 5 June.

Volunteer Ministry– Under the leadership of Pam Detlor and Pat Brant, the parish is providing adult mentors for students at Quinte Mohawk School in the literacy program. If you are interested in knowing more about this important outreach to young people in our community, please speak to Pam or Pat. Volunteers are always welcome. The program takes place Tuesday and Thursday mornings at QMS.

Ministry to Residents of the Friendly Manor—Did you know that Doug Green visits the Friendly Manor on the fourth Thursday of every month for a worship service and pastoral visits? In addition to the ministry at Quinte Mohawk School, we would like to expand our visitation ministry at the Friendly Manor so that there would be assistance for those who need help turning pages in the song book, more contact with visitors etc. If you are interested in this ministry, please speak to Lay Reader, Doug Green. (The time is flexible if need be.)

Rectory Cottage—The rectory is available for rental on a weekly basis as a cottage for tourists, fishermen, etc (and may be rented for shorter periods in the off season). Check out the website at cottagesincanada.com/bayofquinterectorycottage and please tell your friends who might need a place to stay! We are <u>not</u> looking for long-term tenants.

Evensong—May 29th at Christ Church starting at 5:00pm. Choir participants are invited to arrive 45 minutes early to take part in the music rehearsal. This service of evensong will be held on every 5th Sunday in 2016. Bishop Oulton will be presiding and Alex Pierson, Music Director will be leading the music.

Baptism of Kamryn Addie Eileen Brant, daughter of Allison and Curtis Brant on May 15th, 2016 at Christ Church at 5:00pm. Bishop Oulton will be officiating.

Mohawk Landing—May 22nd, 2016—Ceremonies begin at 9:00am at Mohawk Landing Park followed by further ceremony at the Community Centre at 11:00am. Lunch to follow. More information later.

May 22nd, 2016—There is no service at All Saints' Church.

PRAYERS THIS WEEK

Anglican Communion

The Most Rev'd and Rt Hon Justin Welby, Archbishop of Canterbury
The Anglican Church of Melanesia
The Most Revd David Vunagi
Archbishop of Melanesia & Bishop of Central Melanesia

Diocese of Ontario
The Rt Rev'd Michael Oulton
The Parish of St. Mark's, Barriefield
The Rev. Don Bailey

Companions

St Ann's Episcopal Church, Amsterdam, the Very Rev'd Neal Longe HM Chapel Royal, Hampton Court Palace, the Rev'd Anthony Howe

> Parish of Tyendinaga Clergy

Pray for the families of: Donna Spencer; Carol Thomas; Marion Thomas; Mary Tompkins; Cheryl Tugnette

READINGS FOR SUNDAY 22 MAY

Proverbs 8:1-4, 22-31—Pat Brant Romans 5:1-5—Georgina Gilbert

Psalm 8 John 16:12-15

Stewardship Reflection

The Rt Rev'd Michael Pollesel

"The world isn't able to accept this Spirit," Jesus tells his followers. Why? Because the world is too preoccupied with things that have little or no lasting value. What about us?